
November Edition

From Our Heart…
Dear Parents and Students, 

With the beauty of falling leaves and the arrival of Thanksgiving celebrations, this     
is a time of year we love here at SCDC. We are especially thankful for the many 
wonderful families we have at our studio and hope you all enjoy a special time of 
togetherness this season. Thank you for your support and for sharing your love of 
dance with us! As a reminder, we will be closed for Thanksgiving break from 
Wednesday, November 23 through Friday, November 25. Classes will resume on 
Monday, November 28. 

With the weather beginning to cool off, we want to make sure that all of our 
dancers stay healthy and warm. Please encourage your child to wear long pants    
and  a jacket or shirt over their dancewear coming to and going from class. 

The balance for your child’s recital costume will be due November 1st with tuition. 
The balance will vary from class to class depending on the costume(s) your child’s 
teacher has chosen for his or her class. Unfortunately we will not be able to order 
your child’s costume until the balance is paid in full. Please remember that if you do 
not plan on doing every dance in the recital we need to know now so we can adjust 
your account accordingly and give our teachers advance notice. 

Sincerely, SCDC Staff

Important Information

1. Recital costume balances will be added to your accounts this month. Please be 
sure to log onto the parent portal or check with the front desk staff ensure your 
costumes are paid for in full as soon as possible. We cannot order costumes for 

children whose accounts are not up-to-date. 

2. The studio will be closed for Thanksgiving break Wednesday November 23th 
through Sunday November 25th. Classes will resume Monday, November 28th.

3. We are still accepting new students! Please continue to tell your friends and 
family how FUN it is to dance at SCDC and encourage them to join our dance 

family.

Follow your heart. Live your dream. Be passionate. Happiness is yours to take. Never give up. 
Your energy in limitless. Embrace possibility. Embrace vulnerability. Set goals. Enjoy life's      

little moments. Love your Life and Sprinkle Cheer wherever you may go! 

South Carolina 
Dance Company

1332 E North Lake Drive
Lexington, SC 29072

(803)996-1150
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November Birthdays
Anthony Argoe 11/1* Ella Rose Day 11/1* Jett Coker 

11/2* Mallory Jones 11/3* Sophia Fortino 11/4* 
Kyleigh Hicks 11/5* London Thomas 11/5* Evie 

Rowell 11/7* Emmie Rose Knotts 11/8* Kaiya Cook 
11/9* Samantha Breese 11/10* Collins Whitley 11/10* 
Anna Grace Messer 11/11* Caitlyn Joy Messer 11/11* 
Sophia Morago 11/11* Ace Tharin 11/11* Lydia Nolan 
11/13* Kinley Shih 11/13* Mason Cross 11/17* Elliot 

Broome 11/19* Oliviah Backman 11/20* Sadie 
Hereford 11/20* Aarna Malllipedhi 11/23* Lucy Mae 

Boykin 11/26* Abigail Osmanski 11/29* 

If your child's name has been inadvertenly left off this list, 
please inform the front desk. Thank you!

Prayer List  
Pray for the family of friends and the passing of a 
Lexington Teacher. 
Pray for our studio and the upcoming events
Unspoken requests
Those with illnesses and suffering pain
Pray for our economy… those who have lost jobs, had 
pay cuts, or are in danger of losing their jobs
Pray for our military
Pray for our teachers and staff. May we be a place 
where love overflows to your children. 
Bless South Carolina Dance Company Studio, students, 
and families.

Happy Birthday!

We’re TUTU excited! 

Ms Claire, Clay, and Macie are happy to 
announce the arrival of sweet baby girl 

Brantlie Rose 
Born on October 21 at 3:00am

7lbs 5oz and 20 inches long

Both Mommy and Baby 
are doing very well! 

Welcome Brantlie to our 
SCDC Family! 

South Carolina Dance Company  
is very proud of all of our 
students who take every 

opportunity to dance, act, and 
sing!  

Congratulations to all of our 
dancers that have auditioned  

for local plays, ballet 
performances and school teams. 

You make us shine!!! 



2014 Calendar of Events 

Just in Case!
INCLEMENT WEATHER

SCDC will follow Lexington School District 1 for 
closings due to inclement weather. 

The studio will be closed on Labor Day, Thanksgiving, 
Christmas, Spring Break, and Memorial Day.

SCDC will send out and alert texts and emails   
concerning studio closings. Look on our Facebook  
page. Please also tune into WIS TV.  

Please remember that as the cold weather approaches 
to dress warmly coming to and leaving from the studio. 
It is important that all children stay warm. 

November 1 Tuition and Costume Balance Due

November 23-26 Studio Closed for Thanksgiving Break

December 1 Tuition is Due

December 3 Christmas Parade Practice

December 4 Lexington Christmas Parade
(We will email all details to you)

December 12-16 Open House Week

December 19 First Day of Winter Break

January 2 SCDC Resumes Classes

January 21-22 SCDC Bootcamp

DONT FORGET TO SIGN UP FOR THE 
LEXINGTON CHRISTMAS PARADE! WE 

ALWAYS ENJOY THIS EVENT AND 
GETTING TO SHOW THE COMMUNITY 

OUR SCDC SPIRIT! MAKE SURE TO ORDER 
YOUR TSHIRTS, HAIRBOWS, LEGGINGS 

AND HOODIES AT THE FRONT DESK. 
PRACTICE: SATURDAY, DECEMBER 3rd  

PARADE: SUNDAY, DECEMBER 4th

Reminder of Studio Dress Policies:
All students must wear the appropriate dance attire to class. 
Reminder that ballet students must wear a black leotard, pink 

footed tights, and their hair in a tight, secure bun. 

Please do not wear dance shoes outside and put on cover-up 
or uniforms over dance clothes before leaving the studio. This 
keeps up modest, safe, and WARM during the winter season :) 

* Absolutely no street clothes or jewelry are allowed in any 
class.*

Thank you for your compliance and support on these policies. 


